
Secretary’s Report 2017
Membership of UK-TUG has fallen slightly again this year, standing at just under 100 people.
Joint membership of UK-TUG and TUG remains popular, with around half of our members
taking advantage of this route.

I will be seeking to remain on the Committee, and assuming that this is the case will be
very happy to continue in my current role for the coming year.

Joseph Wright
UK-TUG Secretary


